
LGCF Fall Meeting 
 
The Louisiana Garden Club Federation (LGCF) District VI held their Fall 
meeting and Luncheon at Benedict's Plantation, and several members of 
the Magnolia Forest Garden Club attended. The theme was "Deep 
Roots.....Strong Growth”, and reports were given. Aside from a delicious 
luncheon there was a raffle in which each club donated an item.  
Magnolia Forest Garden Club is a member of Louisiana Garden Club 
Federation, Inc., National Garden Clubs, Inc., and Deep South Garden 
Clubs, Inc. 
See picture below for those in attendance: 

  
 
    From left: Jane Freeman, Beryl Deris, Betty Rose, Sandy Solar, 
Tammy Artalona, Margo Necaise, and Jamie Powers. 

  

 


